
Council encourages these organisations and micro- 
businesses in Liverpool to express their interest  
in renting space within its community venues.

The spaces are accessible, of high quality and  
meet the diverse needs of the community.

Applications open on 22 August and close on 16 September 2022.

Opportunities are now available for community-
based organisations and micro-businesses to rent  
office spaces in other Council-owned venues through 
licence agreements for the following periods:

Community-based organisations 
(non-commercial) 

from 1 January 2023  
to 31 December 2024

Micro-businesses  
(self-employed individual with up 
to 4 employees only)

from 1 January 2023  
to 31 December 2023

Offices for community  
organisations and  
micro-businesses
EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST

managementf@liverpool.nsw.gov.au



CARNES HILL COMMUNITY 
PRECINCT One office

CASULA COMMUNITY CENTRE One office and  
a meeting room

CHIPPING NORTON COMMUNITY 
CENTRE One office

FRANK OLIVERI COMMUNITY 
CENTRE

Front offices and  
meeting room

GREEN VALLEY DISTRICT CENTRE Two offices

HINCHINBROOK COMMUNITY 
CENTRE One office

LIVERPOOL COMMUNITY  
CENTRE

Two offices and a  
downstairs meeting space

LURNEA COMMUNITY HUB Two offices

MILLER COMMUNITY CENTRE Two offices

MOOREBANK COMMUNITY 
CENTRE One office

WATTLE GROVE COMMUNITY 
CENTRE One office and storage

managementf@liverpool.nsw.gov.au

Offices spaces available:

For more information contact Council’s Community Facilities 
Team on managementf@liverpool.nsw.gov.au


